From: ssolie@aol.com

To: Kelly Churney
Subject: Fw: PBDA Parking application
Date: Tuesday, June 21, 2022 12:13:24 PM

******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links o

attachments should not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all

requests for information or changes to Town records should be verified for authenticity.******

JFYT thx, Kelly.

Sent from the all new AOL app for iOS

On Tuesday, June 21, 2022, 10:56 AM, Michael Ainslie <michaelainsliel@gmail.com> wrote:
Dear Chairwoman Patterson and fellow Landmarks commissioners,

I write in support of the application of Palm Beach Day Academy for parking on
their property on Seaview Avenue. As you may recall, when the Mandel
Recreation Center was approved, it was proposed to double the size of the parking
lot on Royal Palm Way. A decision was made to wait and see what parking
demand would result from the new Rec Center. Now we see, the demand is
overwhelming Seaview Avenue parking and the Royal Palm lot. Please give the
teachers and administrators at our wonderful town serving school some relief
from the long term parking problem and improve parking access for tennis players
and Rec Center users. This is the responsible thing to do. I hope you will
recommend approval to Town Council. Sincerely, Michael Ainslie
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